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From: TransportSecretary

Sent: 10 May 2018 09:34

To: POCorrespondence

Cc Sarah Richardson

Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway plans

Madeleine Crean | Diary Manager and Assistant Private Secretary, Secretary of State for Transport, Department for
Transport
5/13 | 020 7944 4397 | 079665 12520

From: GRAYLING, Chris [mailto:chris.grayling. mp@parliament.uk]
Sent: 09 May 2018 22:36

To: TransportSecretary <TransportSecretary@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway plans

From: Katie Dunn

Sent: 09 May 2018 22:28

To: GRAYLING, Chris <chris.grayling.mp@parliament.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway plans

Dear Chris,

As a relatively new resident to who has fallen in love with this area of East Sussex, | was extremely
disheartened to hear about the Rother Valley Railway’s plans for a new Steam railway.

This will impact the area significantly causing massive disruption to our infamous area of outstanding natural beauty
as well as destroying a significant number of natural habitats. Not only this but the additional upset of causing chaos
to the a21 with the potential addition of a level crossing.

This seems to be a money making scheme with no real benefit to the local community. How does filling the pockets
of the Rother Railway bring any real justification to this plan?

Please help to save our beautiful area and retain the landscape by putting a stop to these plans motivated by
economical greed.

Kind regards,
Katie Dunn.

Sent from my iPhone
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